
 
News from the North West Country Inc business association

In this issue..

The Huapai Food Trucks will be in your area
The Ultimate Day Out Competition

An opportunity for members to both the Helensville and Kumeu Shows
   

THE FOOD TRUCK COLLECTIVE
Everyone is invited for  a great free evening at Huapai Domain, Saturday

20th January, from 5pm - 9pm.

We will have a great selection of Auckland's best food trucks (catering to lots of

taste buds!) and a pop-up bar serving local New Zealand Beverages.

Below is the Facebook event link which has more information about the evening.

Food Truck
   

Simply spend $50 or more at any of our member businesses to go in
the draw. More details at www.northwestcountry.co.nz. 

Enter online or drop your entry at the North West Country business
association stand at the Helensville or Kumeu Shows. Prize draw
live on Sunday 10 March 2024.

   

It is time to showcase your business at both the Helensville and the Kumeu

Shows, two of our area's main events that attract thousands of people to the

North West.  Too busy to attend but would love to?  Don't have the time but wish

you could have a stall?

North West Country Inc is coming to your rescue.  We are offering 5 LUCKY

MEMBERS the opportunity to have a display within the North West Country

marquee and we will man the stall for you.

All you have to do is set up your display on Day 1 and take it down at the end of

the show.  We take care of the rest.

This offer is on a first come first served basis.  Register your interest today!
   

Register your interest now

   
   

 

https://fb.me/e/af3Mmk5Zh
mailto:manager@northwestcountry.co.nz?subject=I%20want%20to%20share%20your%20stall%20at%20the%20Kumeu%20Show


You're receiving this newsletter from the North West Country Business Association
that serves businesses from Kaukapakapa to Riverhead. If you want to find out more

about our services and promotions, or know a business that might want to join,
please click here.

https://www.northwestcountry.co.nz/

